

MEDICAL SOCIETY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK EXECUTIVE HEADQUARTERS

Arthur C. Fougner, MD President

Bonnie L. Litvack, MD President-Elect

Joseph R. Sellers, MD Vice-President

Thomas J. Madejski, MD Immediate Past President

Frank G. Dowling, MD Secretary

Sana L. Bloch, MD Assistant Secretary

Mark J. Adams, MD

Treasurer

Parag H. Mehta, MD Assistant Treasurer

William R. Latreille, Jr., MD Speaker

Maria A. Basile, MD Vice-Speaker

Sam L. Unterricht, MD Chair, BOT

Philip A. Schuh, CPA, MS Executive Vice President

Senior Vice-President:
Morris M. Auster, Esq.
Legislative & Regulatory Affairs
Chief Legislative Counsel

Vice-Presidents:
Terrance Bedient
Committee for Physicians' Health

Patricia Clancy Public Health and Education

Laurel Mayer Meetings and Conventions

Regina McNally Socio-Medical Economics

Eunice Skelly Membership Services

Christina Southard Communications October 11, 2019

Marianne M. Greene, MD, FACP Chair, Board of Directors American Board of Internal Medicine 510 Walnut Street, Suite 1700 Philadelphia, PA 19106

Richard J. Baron, MD, MACP President & Chief Executive Officer American Board of Internal Medicine 510 Walnut Street, Suite 1700 Philadelphia, PA 19106

Dear Dr. Green and Dr. Baron:

We are writing you to express thanks for your response to the physician community. We appreciate your recognition of the intense demands on physician time and finances inherent in today's challenging practice environment.

While we are intrigued, the Medical Society of the State of New York looks forward to hearing more details about what this new process of longitudinal assessment will entail. We thank the ABIM in advance for your further responsiveness to physician concerns.

FAX: (516) 281-3096

Sincerely,

agg

Phone: (516) 488-6100

Arthur C. Fougner, MD, President Medical Society of the State of New York